
 

 

 

 

6 April 2022 

 

Dear Parent 

 

We are really excited to be welcoming your child to Wildern from September 2022. We are currently 

working hard behind the scenes with our local partner primary schools to ensure that the transition 

process for your child is as smooth as possible.  

 

Part of the transition process is offering an Induction Day for all new students, so they can get a 

flavour of what life will be like as a Wildern student. This year’s Induction  Day will be on Wednesday 

29th June 2022. We ask that students meet in the Tennis Courts by 8.30 am. There will be lots of 

staff and signs directing students to where they should be on the day. They will then be dismissed at 

2.45pm. Students should be wearing their primary school uniform and bring with them a packed 

lunch and drink. If your child is eligible for free school meals, we will have them available for them 

should they wish.  

 

We would also like to then invite you as parents back in the evening between 5.30pm and 7.30pm 

with your child. This will be a good opportunity to have a tour of the school, meet your child’s tutor, 

visit our ‘Freshers Fair’ where you can see the huge variety of enrichment opportunities that Wildern 

has to offer. You will be able to sample some of the wonderful catering we have here at Wildern and 

to ask questions to any of the staff you meet about the school. We will also have our pre-loved 

uniform for sale should you wish to purchase any items for a donation to school. 

 

Your child will be notified of their Tutor Group prior to their arrival on the day.  

 

We are very much looking forward to meeting you and your child on 29th June; in the meantime 

should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs K Thomas 

SLL Pastoral 

 


